
 #15/55 – Children of the Street Society  
  School-Based Prevention Workshops on Sexual Exploitation  
      

An application was received from the Children of the Street Society requesting a 
grant to assist with the cost of providing workshops in Burnaby to share 
information and practical tools with children from elementary age to high-school 
on how to be safe from sexual exploitation in your community. 
 

 Request: Unspecified  CPA:  2014 – No Application  
        2013 – No Application 
                                           2012 – No Application 
 

    
 


